
 
 

SOLICITATION OF INTEREST 
 

Statewide Real Estate Appraisal  
Contract Program 

 
New Hampshire Department of Transportation 

Bureau of Right-of-Way 
7 Hazen Drive, Room 100 

Concord, NH 03301 
 
 
The Department of Transportation is soliciting letters of interest from qualified and experienced 
real estate appraisal firms to provide appraisal services for properties to be acquired by the 
Department for highway construction projects. 
  
All interested firms will then be pre-qualified by the Department to be eligible to submit a bid for 
the Appraisal Contract. Items considered for pre-qualification include: 
  
     ▪Ability to understand and meet the requirements of the appraisal contract agreement. 

  
     ▪Experience and performance of partial acquisition appraisals. 

  
     ▪Samples of partial acquisition appraisals completed by key personnel who will perform the      
      work. 

  
     ▪Qualifications, experience, and references of key personnel who will perform the work.  

  
     ▪Ability of the firm to handle the potential workload.  
  
Laura Davies, Chief Appraiser, will handle all inquiries and expressions of interest. Contact her 
at (603) 271-3208 or at the above address. The Department must receive letters of interest on or 
before December 20, 2023. 
 


